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Comments: Please maintain protections for the Tongass and Chugach National Forests

 

Dear Secretary Sonny Perdue,

 

The Tongass has been used by people to fish for salmon which is a very lucrative business (986 million dollars)

A big problem arose that the Dept. of Agriculture Service started cutting down trees in the forests. This logging

business is going to change the environment, ruining the ability for fish and leaving people poor.

 

I hope these areas will be protected for now and the future.

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

 

Florence Lange

 

Sincerely,

 

Florence Lange

 

Chicago, IL 60630

 

 

 

[Position]


